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Key to the Caribbean –  Average yearly temperature 77° F. 

1300 White Street 

(305) 809-3879 

gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 

October 14, 2020 

 

GMV Syncromatics 

Chief Financial Officer 

ATTN:  Christopher Welch   

523 W. 6th Street, Suite 444 

Los Angeles, California  90014 

 

RE:  Exercise Contractual Option to Renew for Real Time 

Passenger Information (RPTI) System 

 

Dear Mr. Welch, 

 

The City of Key West appreciates the month to month service 

since the original contract’s term and continued 

availability of the original contractual option to renew 

for a period of five years starting on the expiration date 

in November of 2018.  This leaves a remaining period that 

will expire on November 30, 2023.   

 

The City of Key West would like to exercise this option.  

The extension delay was prompted by service and technology 

issues raised by the City of Key West in November of 2018.  

Since that time, GMV Syncromatics has corrected the issues, 

enhanced certain services, and now provides better 

automated vehicle locator service. 

 

This extension allows for mutually agreed upon price 

increases.  A 2% increase on December 1st of each year 

increase adjustment is equitable.  This increase will start 

on December 1, 2021. 

   

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Gregory W. Veliz 

City Manager 

City of Key West 


